
Olney Mill Swim Club BOD Meeting – April 7, 2022
April 7, 2022 – Virtual Meeting-Zoom

In attendance: Michelle West, Jerry Moxley, Kevin Reese, Geoff Troidl, Karen Herrera-Morales,
Florian Weigand, Jeffrey Halverson, Owen Graham and  swim team rep Julia Mutter

CALL TO ORDER

NEW BUSINESS
No new business.

CONTINUING BUSINESS
No continuing business.

UPDATES

1. Maintenance
Kevin is awaiting chairs to be returned.  Kevin and also getting a food license. Will be
powerwashing remaining chairs before the pool opens for the season. Keving reminded
the board that there will be a strapping of regular chairs, 14 lounge chairs and receiving
15 new regular chairs. Information regarding care of chairs and new/strapping chairs to
be shared with membership.  Owen will receive an ice cream list shortly.

2. Treasurer
Florian updated the board with expenses.

3. Membership
Geoff updated the board with the current membership numbers. Opening letter for
membership to go out the second week of May to include the furniture and future
repairs and current maintenance. Geoff is looking for ways to further communicate with
memberships in addition to emails since there are some syncing issues with
Membersplash and email (will look into texting options).
Karen will look into having more social media presence.

4. Social
Jeff will be planning and handling food trucks. Teen night, crab nights, and other possible
events will be in the plans for this season.

5. Swim Team



Julia informed the board that the swim team is looking for sponsors in planning for the
season. Swim team will keep the board updated with dates and information regarding
planning.

6. Other

ADJOURN


